Site Inspection Report

[ have inspected the proposed site for the gravity drinking water supply
pipeline from Kithlemane Kodige, Hulugarubailu to Kigga in Shringeri Taluk,
Chikmagaluru District on 12-01-2022.

The proposal for diversion of 0.054 ha. of land for Gravity drinking
water supply pipeline from Kithlemane Kodige, Hulugarubailu to Kigga
passing through Kigga RF & Narasimha Parvatha RF for a distance of 1201
mtrs X 0.45 mtrs. The proposed area is passing through Sy. No. 49 & 55 of
length 255 mtrs and 582mtrs respectively in Markal Village and in Sy. No. 146
of length 364 mtrs in Yadehalli village, Kigga hobli, Sringeri taluk,
Chikmagaluru District falls in Kigga Reserve Forest & Narasimha Parvatha
Reserve Forest of Kudremukh National Park.

Further, the proposed project is for laying of pipeline along the stream
and the area proposed is barest minimum. There is no perceivable impact on
forest, Wildlife habitat and Environment as it doesn’t involve any tree felling
or habitat fragmentation.

Hence, the proposal may be considered under Forest (Conservation) Act
for providing basic facilities like water supply pipeline in this area will help
the department to gain confidence and cooperation of villagers for Wildlife
conservation activities.
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